
PE767.820v01-00

Priority question for written answer P-000027/2025
to the Commission
Rule 144
Fabio De Masi (NI)

Subject: Requests for talks by the outgoing European Ombudsman O'Reilly

Is it true that the President of the Commission, Ursula von der Leyen, did not respond to or 
declined1 requests for talks by the outgoing European Ombudsman, Ms O'Reilly, and, if so, 
why?
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1 https://www.politico.eu/article/consiglieri-ursula-von-der-leyen-eu-commission-cabinet-ombudsman-emily-
oreilly/


